Cedar Street Paving Starts Tuesday, Oct. 31, 2023

News Release Date
10-27-2023

Oct. 27, 2023
Cedar Street Paving Scheduled to Start Tuesday

BEAUFORT, N.C. - The Town of Beaufort received notification Friday that paving work will
begin on Cedar Street on Tuesday, Oct. 31, 2023.

The North Carolina Department of Transportation (NCDOT) will be resurfacing Cedar Street from
Tuesday Oct. 31 through Friday, Nov. 10.

No on-street parking will be available starting on Tuesday, Oct. 31 at 7 a.m. On-street parking
will continue to be limited weekdays from 7 a.m. to 6:30 p.m. for the duration of the project. No
vehicles should be parked in any on-street parking spaces during this time.


https://www.beaufortnc.org/publicservices/page/cedar-street-paving-starts-tuesday-oct-31-2023

